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To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Having worked for one of the largest financial institutions in the world (a bank) and 

being part of their Bank Secrecy Act/Anti Money Laundering program for close to a 

decade, it is very clear that our children are not being taken care of. Every day, 

children are exploited, trafficked, and often neglected. Many of our youth are 

abandoned and often led into a foster care program that is broken. Our politicians 

receive our tax money, to be voices for us tax-payers that vote them/you into office. I 

believe that it is in our best nature to start taking care of our children - they are our 

future and already are growing up in a world that is getting more difficult to be raised 

into. As a tax payer, I believe that it is our duty to take care of our children to ensure 

that they have all opportunities to be successful. Implementing or passing any laws 

that would benefit children who are going through the foster care program should be 

a no brainer - an inalienable right for a child that may be need help of any kind.  


